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UOG Students, Early Registration for Spring 2025 Starts Nov. 6 

 
The University of Guam is pleased to announce early registration for the Fañomnåkan 
(Spring) 2025 semester will begin on Wednesday, Nov. 6.  
 
Early registration is by class level and on a first come, first serve basis. For early 
registration dates, download the Fañomnåkan (Spring) 2025 and Tinalo’ Intersession 
Course Schedule at: https://www.uog.edu/admissions/course-schedule 
 
Why Register Early? 
 

• Secure preferred schedules. Early registration affords students the opportunity to 
secure their desired class schedule, ensuring a fit that best accommodates their 
personal and academic lives, while keeping them on track for graduation. 

 
• Plan ahead. Registering early allows for more substantial time to consult with 

academic advisors, aiding students in making well-informed decisions that align 
with their coursework and future career aspirations. 

 
• Reduce Stress: By registering early, students can avoid the last-minute rush, 

leading to a smoother and less stressful start to the semester. 
 
To register for the Fañomnåkan (Spring) 2025 semester, visit https://registration.uog.edu.  
 
Registration for the Tinalo’ 2024 Intersession will begin on December 2.  
 
For more information, contact the UOG Admissions and Records office at (671) 735-2214 
or via email at admitme@triton.uog.edu. 
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2024-UOG-Student.jpg - The University of Guam announced that early registration for the 
Fañomnåkan (Spring) 2025 semester will begin on Wednesday, Nov. 6.  
 


